
Are you a 4th- 8th Grader interested in 
chess?

Want to play chess competitively?

Join us on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00pm
in the Upstairs Genius Lab

Our first meeting is: 

Thursday, OCTOBER 20 2022

Questions: 
Contact Mrs. Murali

lalitha.murali@gdrh.org
Students will get permission slips during the first meeting

Come and play...all levels welcome!

mailto:lalitha.murali@gdrh.org


          Chess Club Covid Safety Protocols

             Masks

Masks are required for all students participating in the chess club. There will be designated “mask break” areas for 
students that need to take their masks off for a period of time.

    Personal Hygiene and Handwashing
Students are encouraged to follow proper hand washing procedures using soap and water or hand sanitizers that 
will be available throughout the building.

                                  Physical Distancing
Students are expected to follow social distance protocols in all areas of the school building, when possible. The 
spacing for chess games will be a minimum of three feet. Frequent reminders will be used to reinforce this 
expectation.

                       Cleaning and Disinfecting

All chess game boards and pieces used will be sanitized before and after each use.

Water Fountains and Restrooms
Water fountain usage is limited. Students will have access to the bottle filler; the spouts are locked and unavailable 
for use. Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottle. Please make sure the students’ names are 
clearly labeled on their water bottles. 


